
    THE CORPORATION OF THE TOWNSHIP OF HILTON 
 

                                                                           M I N U T E S  
                              Special Meeting 

    May 5, 2016 
       9:00 a.m. 

Present:        Absent:     
   Reeve:            Rodney Wood 
 Councillors:    Pat Garside      Dianne Holt      

 Robert Jerrard 
 Dave Leask        

  Road Superintendent:  Lyn Garside     
  Clerk Treasurer:  Valerie Obarymskyj 
 
All members of Council met at 4377 W Line to walk around the newly purchased municipal property which will 
serve two purposes for the Township of Hilton.  Approximately two acres of the 97 acre lot will serve as the 
location of a second firehall to provide better response times to those residents currently beyond the recommended 
response distance from the Base Line firehall.  The remaining 95 acres will eventually be developed into walking 
trails for the public.   
 
Boundaries of the lot were viewed to determine the best location for the 40’ x 60’ firehall taking into 
consideration the location of the existing well and future septic and parking lot areas.  The Road Superintendent 
will begin working on the lot immediately to move material and create a pad for the building.  Given the large area 
of ground to be disturbed, the foundation will not be poured until the spring of 2017 with construction of the 
building to follow. 
 
The site visit ended at 10:30 a.m.  
 
 
________________________                                    __________________________________ 
Reeve, Rodney Wood     Valerie Obarymskyj, Clerk Treasurer 
******************************************************************************************* 

 
      


